
Recall Alert:  Some Mercedes Models Recalled For Problems With Wipers

{mosgoogle right}DaimlerChrysler has announced that some Mercedes models are being 

recalled, due to a possible malfunction with the windscreen wipers.  

According to the company, Mercedes-Benz A-Class, B-Class and C-Class 

station wagons produced between May 2005 and May 2006 are the three models 

affected, the majority of which were sold in Germany.  'A switch for the 

windscreen wiper will be replaced,' a DaimlerChrysler spokesman said 

today.  He then went on to add that a possible lack off insulation in the 

switch could cause the front and back windscreen wipers to fail.
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